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PIL, together with KPI OceanConnect and Bunker One, are happy to announce the 

successful completion of their first live electronic marine fuel inventory statement for an 

overseas delivery through the Singapore Trade Data Exchange (SGTraDex). PIL’s Kota 

Rakan was bunkered with Very Low Sulphur Fuel Oil (VLSFO) by Bunker One at the port 

of Lome in Togo, Africa, on 7 February 2023. The bunker delivery note (BDN), bunkering 

sale invoice and fuel delivery were submitted and exchanged on the same day via SGTraDex. 

This successful transaction marks a significant step in digitising the marine fuels supply 

chain's ecosystem. 

  

Goh Chung Hun, Head of Fleet at PIL said: “We are happy to contribute to this key 

achievement towards digitalisation in shipping. This is all the more significant for PIL as we 

are one of the founders of SGTraDex. Our participation in SGTraDex stems from our belief 

in the importance of leveraging digitalisation to build an efficient, reliable and secure supply 

chain. We also strongly endorse the drive for transparency in marine fuels transactions, to 

enable shipping lines like PIL to have safe and sustainable vessel operations.” 

 

To read the full announcement, please visit 

http://bit.ly/3Y0P2uZ 

#KPIOceanConnect #BunkerOne #SGTraDex 
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